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Sticky Note
Note from Operator:
Feb 16-18 was a three day school week.  Both the normal daily chlorine checker and I were both out sick without knowledge that the other was out sick.  Consequently, there was no grab sample on those days.  The chlorine residual was strong on the proceeding days and the following days, so we have no indication that we had a problem, but we realize that better protocols need to be in place to prevent this issue from taking place in the future.  As a result, we have trained 3 additional staff members on how to do the sampling and implemented a designated person to check the system if either myself or the maintenance worker is out sick in the future. If you have any questions let me know. 
Matt Giles
(541) 825-3296 ext. 3913




